
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
TRAFFIC DETOUR INFORMATON 
State Road (SR) 710/Beeline Highway Reconstruction Project 
In the cities of Palm Beach Gardens, Riviera Beach, West Palm Beach and the  
Town of Loxahatchee Groves 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 419251-1-52-01, 02, 03  

SR 710/BEELINE HIGHWAY LEFT TURN LANE TO EASTBOUND SR 708/BLUE HERON BOULEVARD TO CLOSE JUNE 9—AUG. 31 

Beginning at 8 p.m. Monday, June 9, the southeast SR 710/Beeline Highway left-turn lane to eastbound SR 708/Blue Heron 
Boulevard will be closed around the clock through approximately 6 p.m., Sunday, Aug. 31, for road construction and 
signalization activities.  
• Motorists traveling southeast on SR 710/Beeline Highway to eastbound SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard will be detoured 

southeast on SR 710/Beeline Highway to north SR 809/Military Trail and east on SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard. 
• Access for emergency and first responder vehicles will be maintained following the detour route. Signage will be posted 

along the detour route to assist motorists.  
• Access to all businesses on SR 708/Blue Heron Boulevard will remain open during this work.  
• For more information about the project, including progress photos, lane closures, and project-specific information, please 

visit https://tinyurl.com/BeelineProject. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Joe Marzi, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
joseph.marzi@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1152  
 

Mel Pollock P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 
mpollock@corradino.com or (561) 214-5065 
 

Silvana Ojeda — Community Outreach Specialist 

sojeda@corradino.com  or (561) 905-0167  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $148.2 million                  Construction Start: March 18, 2024                 Estimated Completion: Late 2029 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment 

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 
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